
Susan’s Visit 
to Korea
Last month my husband and I 
went to Korea where I was part 
of the Seongnam International 
Book Art Fair. We were only there 
a short time but I fell in love with 
the country. The people were all 
so friendly and helpful. We spent 
most of the time in the exhibition 
hall with the book art exhibits. 
We met artists from Korea, China, 
Canada, Israel, Australia, and 
the U.S. We did get to visit Seoul 
which is a big city with big streets 
and lots of people. We went to a 
Buddhist temple, an art museum, 
a palace, a bookstore, and two res-
taurants. We learned to use stain-
less steel chopsticks and eat sitting 
on the floor.  I gave two work-
shops for children.  A woman 
named Hye Gyong was my trans-
lator and a big help. We all had a 
lot of fun.
 Have a great summer!

1. Entrance to Book exhibit. The workshop was in 
tents in the background. 2. Preschoolers looking 
at books. 3. Preschoolers leaving the exhibition. 
4. Lanterns in the courtyard of Jogyesa Temple in 
Seoul.


